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A two-day workshop was organized by the Department of Music (Vocal and 

Instrumental) of Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind on 5th and 6th September, 

2024. On the first day of the workshop, the principal of the college Dr. Poonam 

Mor ji inaugurated the workshop by lighting the lamp. Associate Professor Dr. 

Bhupendra Malhotra, retd. from Govt. College, Faridabad and Dr. Mridula Puri, 

retd. Principal from our college were the resource person. On the first day Dr. 

Mridula Puri ji defines various techniques of singing and sitar vadan such as 

Aaroha, Avroha, Swar, Taal, Saptak, Vaadi, Samvadi, Anuvaadi, Vivadi in music 

and on the other hand, our second speaker Dr. Bhupendra Malhotra ji told the 

students how to sing the singing style of Geet, Gazal, Bhajan, Bandish, Khayal 

and Ragas and also describe how to practice them. In the second day of the 

workshop, Dr. Bhupendra Malhotra ji told the students how to practice swar and 

how to use sharp and flat notes. He started the workshop by chanting Om and Mr. 

Praveen tabla assistant accompanied with him. In the second session of the 

workshop Dr. Mridula Puri also describe about the technique of playing the sitar. 

She made the students aware of alap, meend, kan etc. on the sitar. She define 

kinds of practice what should do for the sitar. About 100 students participated in 

this two-day workshop. The college principal Dr. Poonam Mor thanked the 

keynote speakers for giving their lectures in the workshop and congratulated the 

team of dept for the successful organisation of the workshop. Along with this, 

senior teachers of the college also participated in this workshop. Dr. Keauty and 

Mrs. Arti Saini from the Music department conducted the workshop. The unit of 

the music department keeps organizing such programs. In the end the keynote 

speakers were presented with a memento on behalf of the college. At the end of 

the workshop, Dr. Keauty and Mrs. Arti Saini thanked the keynote speakers and 

the students. The cooperation of the music department was commendable in the 

successful organization of the two-day workshop. The program was successful 

due to the efforts of Dr. Keauty and Mrs. Arti Saini and the tabla accompaniment 

and technical support of Mr. Parveen and Mrs. Raman. 
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